
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
PARKS AND COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMISSION 

THURSDAY, JULY 1, 2021 
7:00 P.M. 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Parks and Community Services 

Commission meeting of Thursday, July 1, 2021, at 7:00p.m has been cancelled. The 
next regularly scheduled Parks and Community Services Commission meeting will be 
held on Thursday, August 5, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Posted: June 23, 2021 
 


